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132 lakeview toulevard, 

Beaconsfield,

P.4.

August 2nd 1959.

42054

The Regional Superintendent, 
Air Regulations,
Montreal Airport,
P»4 •

Dear Sir:

REBlHtti
^hontreaii

With reference to your letter file No. Ç006-D6-2ü(AR4) 
dated July lUth 1959» which has recently Veen forwarded to me.

The aircraft in question, CF-DHT, was destroyed on the 
ground by a windstorm on July Uth 1955, your office being informed 
of the incident a few days later. The wreckage, which was beyond 
repair, was disposed of piecemeal, and l may safely say that the 
aircraft has been permanent iy withdrawn from use.

I regret that the Certificates of Registration and 
Airworthiness have been mislaid in the ensuing four years, however 
you may consider this letter a request for their cancellation.

Please note that my adress is now as above, of which 
your office was advised some four months ago.

Yours very truly,

J.H.K. Nener.
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